
PO Box 130670 • Roseville, MN 55113 • 651. 215.3500 • 888.347.7473 • blazecu.com

August 23, 2024

Dear Borrower,

Thank you for your membership in Blaze Credit Union. As we continue on this journey with you, we 
constantly strive to provide you with the best products possible. As a part of this effort, we are 
rebranding some of your accounts to better align with Blaze’s values. Effective October 7, 2024, your 
Fast Credit Line will be renamed to simply, Line of Credit. All terms and conditions of the product will 
remain the same. 

We sincerely appreciate your loyalty and look forward to continuing to partner with you. If you have 
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 651.215.3500 or 888.347.7473.

Blaze Credit Union


